In **Key Stage 2** pupils will also be taking part in questions and answers, role-playing, reading and writing words in Spanish.

Year 5&6:

We will be learning about different jobs and will use new verbs conjugations to express our opinions and wishes for the future.



Year 4 and 5:

Food will be the topic to learn linked to our sports and healthy habits week. We will practice how to put the new vocabulary in sentences expressing opinions about the food we like and don't like. Our challenge will be to describe which foods are healthy or unhealthy.

All pupils are encouraged to take an active and creative part in lessons through memory games, songs, pair, group and team work. The children develop language skills by discussing similarities and, differences and making links with other languages they already know.

Why not encourage your child to teach you some of the words, phrases and songs he or she already knows?

At **Key Stage 1** pupils will be responding to the language and speaking with support.

Year 6

¿Qué vamos a aprender?

(What are we going to learn?)

Early Years

Reception:

Learning how to name animals in the farm will be our focus. We will learn how to make clues to help us remember and listen to a story about farm animals.

Year 142

Year 3

Year 4 4 5

In <u>Year 3</u> we will learn how to name the parts of the body in Spanish. We will learn how make descriptions using adjectives. Our challenge will be to discuss the agreements between nouns and adjectives in Spanish.

Year 1&2:

We will be learning how to name toys in Spanish and how to give opinions about which ones we like and don't like.



Trip to Spain:

The last group of year 6 Spanish ambassadors will be visiting our Spanish partner school El Catón in Madrid from 3rd -7th of June. They will be working together designing our ideal school in our Erasmus Project.

Hispanic Day

We will be celebrating our Hispanic Day this year on the **10**th **of July.** The aim of Hispanic Day is to give our children the opportunity to experience and discuss Hispanic facts, figures and culture through the curriculum. It is a great time for us to reinforce the importance of languages and to provide a forum in which the children add a global dimension to their work.

Encourage your children to come to school dressed up in Hispanic traditional clothes or in red and yellow.







If you wish your children improve their Spanish during the summer holidays we recommend you to visit:

http://www.spanish-games.net/

MFL: Spanish Summer Term 2 Orchard Curriculum Newsletter



¡Bienvenidos!



Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to our Summer 2 curriculum newsletter. To find out what your child is learning this half term, please see the reverse. We would like to thank you for all your support this academic year and if you need to contact us during this term, please leave a message at the school office.

Señorita Perez and Señora Alexander-Joseph